
Important Announcement  
 

To:    ALL Department of Criminal Justice Graduating Seniors   
      

From:            Rochelle McGee-Cobbs, Ph.D.,  
                     Undergraduate Coordinator 

          Department of Criminal Justice, MVSU 
 

Date:    January 28, 2021 
 

Subject:   Senior Exit Examination (A Graduation Requirement) AND  
                     Testing Schedule  

 
The Department of Criminal Justice graduating seniors are REQUIRED to take 
the Senior Exit Examination BEFORE they graduate and/or receive their 
diploma.  The Senior Exit Examination covers five areas:  Criminology (CJ382), Law 
Enforcement (CJ384), Courts (CJ385), Corrections (CJ386) and Research Methods 
(CJ488).  Students may choose to attend one of three testing sessions:  

 
(1) April 6, 2021 (Tuesday), 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.;  
 
(2) April 7, 2021 (Wednesday), 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.; or  
 
(3) April 8, 2021 (Thursday), 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  
 

 
**All sessions will be held at the Department of Criminal Justice, W.A. Butts Social 
Science Building, Graduate Lecture Hall.   

 

As indicated above, the Senior Exit Examination is a requirement for graduation. 
Students who are eligible to take the Senior Exit Examination must register for the 
exams in advance with the Undergraduate Coordinator via email 
(recobbs@mvsu.edu) during the semester in which he or she plans to take the 
exam.  

The exam is offered only in the fall and spring semesters of every academic year. 
Please note that the Senior Exit Examination is NOT offered during the summer 
sessions. All students who are planning to take the Senior Exit Exam must have 
completed at least three of the required courses; and, who are currently taking at 
maximum two of the aforementioned courses during the semester in which he or she 
is scheduled to sit for the senior exit exam. 
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